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8th April 2022 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 
(FOIA) reference FOI 220332.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Please could I request the reports/papers that were presented to the board of 
directors regarding Volvo XC90 as the replacement fleet of choice for the 
Operational team leader and critical care paramedic fleet?  
Could I also request any supporting information or papers that were produced 
to by the board with the reasoning to why the Volvo XC90 decision was 
overturned? 
There has been no paper/report to the Board of Directors relating to this specific 
issue.  
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance 
contact Caroline Smart, Head of Information Governance via the following email 
address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 
 
 
 

 

http://www.secamb.nhs.uk/
mailto:FOI@secamb.nhs.uk

